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- Things are slowly starting to pick up around here.  It’s nice to 

see all the athletes around school preparing for their fall sports 

and a few teachers have been in and out so far.   

 

- Starting this fall we will be implementing Eagle Advisory Time or 

E.A.T.   The Eagle Advisory time is a multifaceted program, the 

purpose of which is to promote meaningful relationships 

between staff and students while also providing academic 

support.  E.A.T. will consist of daily meetings, weekly themes, 

and monthly projects, through which students will experience a 

more personalized learning environment with a structure and 

set of practices for monitoring and encouraging academic 

progress and career/college readiness.    We first began the 

advisory program during the 4th quarter of last year, through our 

virtual hour and we saw many positives. We are excited to 

continue to build on this momentum.  A voluntary teacher 

committee, along with myself, have been working this summer 

to build the advisory curriculum to be used throughout the 

school year.   

 

- As you are aware, Kelly Trainor has accepted an administrative 

position elsewhere.  I want to thank Kelly for her years of 

dedicated service and we will certainly miss her!  I look forward 

to the new opportunities and perspectives with a new person 

serving as Athletic Direction/Dean of Students.  

 

- Open House will have a different look here in the high school 

this year.  Each teacher will be in their own rooms to meet 

students/parents and answer any questions about their classes 

or curriculum.  Prior years teachers were assigned to stations 

and parents/student moved throughout the building as more of 

a registration process.  We are excited to welcome back our 

families!  


